
Parent Teacher Organization  
San Angelo Christian Academy 

Partnering with teachers to encourage fellowship amongst Families, SACA staff and Students 
November 12, 2024 

Meeting started at 6 PM 

- Heidi H. announced her “promotion” to SACA PTO President while also stating that 

Shelby had resigned due to family reasons. 

- It was noted that the PTO Vice President slot is now open / accepting nominations. 

- Jennifer R. started Facetime for those to call in to the meeting.  Parents who 

comment on the livestream on Facebook have a uniform pass for 11/13. 

1. Balance $23,762.00 

2. Golf Tournament was very well attended.  We had 24 teams. 

3. Fall Festival went well.  Thank-you to everyone who worked so hard.  We raised $ 1,200 

with significant donations of food, candy and trinkets to the cafeteria and to the 

teachers to use as incentives in their classrooms. 

- Shout out to the Class of 2025 for all their help 

- Inflatables at the Fall Festival were free. 

- $100 was given to the balloon guy. 

- $300 went to the Senior Class for their trip. 

- 2nd grade donated the most candy to the event. 

4.  Fall Fundraiser (Cookie dough) profited $ 8,953 

5. Veteran’s Tribute went really well this week.  Mr. Guinn and the Ensemble provided the 

music.  Victoria Martinez and Miranda Stout decorated for us.  The Vines Family gifted a 

set of Flags one for each branch of the Armed Forces.  A huge thank-you to everyone 

involved with making this assembly so special!!   

6.   Athletic fundraiser going on right now.  Team Funded.  See back of Monday note.   Just 

a reminder that your Monday note is the BEST way to keep up with current events at 

SACA.   



7. Please consider signing up for teacher meeting snacks (feeding 20) or board meeting 

meal (feeding 7). Our board meeting meal provider is no longer available so Board 

Meeting needs more volunteers. 

8. We need volunteers to decorate for Thanksgiving lunch which is Wednesday, November 

20th 

9. We also need volunteers to make desserts for this event.  Desserts can be brought to 

the school anytime Tuesday afternoon or Wednesday morning. We also need people to 

help serve desserts and host this lunch.   

10. Next PTO meeting will be our Christmas Program on the Pavilion – December 10th at 

6:00p.m.  PTO in the past has provided hot chocolate for the families who attend.  

11. Save the date for the Auction which will be Saturday February 22nd.  It’s never too early 

begin collecting items to be auctioned off.  Basket Themes to be announced. 

12. There is a Senior Class of 2025 fundraiser going on you can order Pies, Rolls and 

Cinnamon Rolls.   

They are taking orders for pies, cinnamon rolls and Mrs. Rackley’s famous rolls.  
**All items will be baked on Tuesday, November 26th. They will be ready to be 
picked up from the SACA kitchen between 4-6.   
**Orders will close on Sunday, November 24th, so get your orders in ASAP! 
**Payment can be made to SACA office before or on the day of to the seniors 
when you pick up. 

13. We want to thank everyone who is doing better about getting students to school on 
time.  We do realize that sometimes you have to be late or absent but please help us by 
calling 325-651-8363 or emailing agroghan@sanangelochristian.academy 

14. Reminder as the weather gets cooler that only SACA hoodies or any jacket that 
completely opens up is allowed when it gets cold.  (No non-SACA pull-overs.)  SACA 

hoodies can be bought from Luke’s Cage 325-227-3894. They are located at 2413 
Sherwood Way.  There is a link on our SACA website. 

15. Another uniform reminder is that leggings are not pants even on uniform pass days. 
16. If you are here tonight your students have a uniform pass for tomorrow! 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:20 PM. 
 
Meeting minutes recorded by Todd Groghan, SACA PTO Secretary, 11/12/2024 
Minutes prepared by Todd Groghan, SACA PTO Secretary, 11/18,2024 


